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Situational Overview

• An active end to the workweek is expected across Arkansas. Thursday and Friday, the threat 

for severe weather and flooding increase associated with the next weather system to impact 

the state.

• A strong storm system is forecast to bring heavy rainfall as early as Thursday across northern 

and central portions of the state. The system is then expected to move through the region on 

Friday. Showers and storms will likely be ongoing Friday morning along the front. As this front 

advances east and southeast, storms could intensify. Currently, the greatest concern for 

severe storms are for portions of central and southeastern Arkansas. Severe storm modes 

include the threat for hail, damaging winds, and a few tornadoes.

• In addition to severe weather on Friday, several inches of rain are likely Thursday through 

Friday night. With the ground saturated in many areas, flash flooding is possible. Ongoing river 

flooding (especially in the White River Basin) will worsen with new river flooding possible in 

other basins.  



Severe Weather Friday (March 24)

Showers and thunderstorms will be 

possible across the area Friday.

Showers and thunderstorms across 

northwest Arkansas could intensify 

as they move east/southeast 

through the day on Friday. The

southeastern half of the state has 

the greatest chance to see severe 

weather Friday afternoon and 

evening. 

Damaging winds, hail, and a few 

tornadoes are possible with these 

storms. 
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Excessive Rainfall Outlook
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With the ground 

saturated in many areas 

due to recent rainfall, 

there is a slight to 

moderate chance that the 

amount of rain expected 

Thursday and Friday 

could lead to flash 

flooding.  

Many area rivers are 

already running high and 

additional rises on area 

waterways are likely.



Forecast Rainfall Thursday and Friday

Several inches of additional 

rainfall is expected beginning 

Thursday and lasting through 

Friday night. 

Flash flooding will be possible 

given very wet and saturated 

soils across the area. The

heaviest rain is expected

across portions of northern 

and central Arkansas where 

two to four inches are 

expected. Locally higher 

amounts will be possible.

This rainfall will drain into area 

rivers. Those rivers already in 

flood stage will likely stay 

there while additional rivers 

could rise back into flood 

stage.



Severe Thunderstorm Risk Categories
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